
2017 IPC Plenary Meeting 

Report to the CSPA Board of Directors 

After not attending the 2016 meeting for personal reasons, I attended the 2017 meeting as a CSPA 

Appointed Observer, which gives the right to speak during the Open Committee meetings. I attended all 

such meetings. 

I continue as a member of the Rules and Regulation Committee, which I chaired for several years before 

stepping down as Delegate. I participated fully in all Committee work and deliberations during the year 

and at the Meeting and am now engaged in preparing /reviewing the 2017 edition of the applicable IPC 

documents. 

I continue as a member of the Finance Working Group, which I chaired for several years before stepping 

down as Finance Secretary. I participated fully in all Working Group work and deliberations during the 

year and at the Meeting.   

During 2016 I helped the Wingsuit Flying Committee with the revision of the Competition Rules and 

although not a member of the Committee, I was asked to attend the WS Committee Closed meeting and 

participated fully in the discussions on Rule changes and other aspects of Committee work. I will continue 

in this role as an “Advisor” for 2017. 

I have been appointed Chief Judge for the Wingsuit Flying World Cup to be held in Las Vegas in 

November 2017. 

I wish to note that I attended the Meeting entirely at my own expense and am happy to do so; the reward 

being the indirect benefit to CSPA Judging and other CSPA affairs of a direct contribution to IPC for the 

betterment of all. 

 

Buzz Bennett 

Chair, CSPA Judging Committee  

    

  


